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RE: Pima Prospers lnd1v1dual Bequest IR-?1 --Brd ot Superv1 sou •~t1ng 

CC: 
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Message: 

Dear Mr Colton, 

Events are consp1r1n~against me--t w111 not be able to attend tomorrow's 

Brd. of Supervisors meeting due to my 93-year-old · mother•s medical appointment·. 

The hearing on our request to reta1n MJU des19nat1on of the Comprehens1ve Plan 

Update 1s very 1mportant to me, but my mother•s health 1ssues take precedence 

over real estate. 

Again, we are NOT requesting MIU for 747 W Los Altos (Lot 13 of D1xon Acres) nor 

for Lot 4--only those lots South of Schuman Dr1ve and North of Orange Grove Rd. 

Thank You, 
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May 19th Pima Prospers IR-21 lnd1v1dual request to retain current Comprehensive 
Plan des1gnat1on of MlU 

I apoligize for not being able to personally attend this meettng. My 93-yr-old 

mother ' s ill h@alth has to take precedence over my very real w1sh to attend 

~nd represent my fam11y. 

The current Comprehens1ve Plan des1gnat1on 1s MIU. the Pima Prospers Plan 

would downzone future development to LIU. We are ask1ng that those parcels 

South of Schuman0r1ve and North of Orange Grove Rd maintain the MIU designation. 

We are not ask i ng that 747 W Los Al t os (Lot 3) and Lot 4 of ot~on Acres be 

listed as MIU but r emain LIU. 

We are NOT seeking a rezon1ng; we are NOT developers or specultors. We have 

owned the property since the 1980s and recently changed from Jo1nt Ownership to 

an LLC at the recommendat,on of our attorney for estate planning purposes. 

Currently, a11 the parcels East of our property on the Norths1de of Orange Grove 

Road are MIU 1n the Plan as well as those on the Souths1de of Orange Grove 

except for several at a higher density, Pomelo Rd would seem t o be a 1og1ca1 

demaracation point on the West between MIU and LlU, 

Again, we are not rquest1ng a rezoning which would involve detailed plans 

and meetings w1th all the neighbors to address their concerns. We are 

requesting ma1nta1n1ng the MIU listing 1n the current ComprehensivePlan. 

Thank you for your cons1derat1on of our request, 

~'--0-~ 
Diane A. Neffson 
WN-DIXON, LLC 




